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May 12, 2025

Stuart Tom

ICC Nominating Committee Chairperson
International Code Council

200 Massachusetts Ave, NW

Suite 250

Woashington, DC 20001

Dear Chairperson Tom:

This letter is to formally acknowledge that James Brooker, the City’s Building
Official, has expressed his intent to run for the Director at Large position on
the International Code Council (ICC) Board of Directors.

On behalf of the City, we fully support Mr. Brooker’s candidacy for the ICC
Board of Directors position. We understand the responsibilities and time
commitment associated with serving on the Board, and we support his
participation, including any necessary travel, attending and preparing for
meetings, and any other associated duties with this leadership role. We
believe that his service on your Board will not only contribute to the
advancement of building safety codes nationwide, but will also enhance his
professional development and increase visibility of our community within the
code enforcement community.

We are proud to support James Brooker in this endeavor and look forward
to his potential leadership role with the International Code Council. Please
feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss
further.

incerely,

Chnid Laggrbloom
City Adminisirator

cC: Will Kauvfman, Assistant General Council
David Spencer, ICC President
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